
 
April 6th, 2025 
 
Dear Kitscoty community members, parents, and staff, and students:   
 
Kitscoty High School and Kitscoty Elementary School are organizing a food drive from March 
31st-April 15th. We have partnered with Kitscoty Community Meals so that we can serve 
our community members together. This is our second year being part of the Food Exchange 
with the Kitscoty Community. The purpose of our partnership is to build relationships and 
community with one another. We are accepting food donations during the entire duration of 
the Food Drive; please bring food donations to either school and drop off in the boxes 
outside the front office. You may send your food donations with your kids as well.  
 
We are looking for the following food items to be donated: 
 

 

1.​ Peanut butter 
2.​ Canned soup 
3.​ Crackers 
4.​ Dry pasta 
5.​ Pasta sauce, salsa, pesto 
6.​ Canned fish 
7.​ Whole grain cereals 
8.​ Juice boxes 
9.​ Pancake mix + syrup 

 

10.​Quick oats 
11.​Canned or dried fruit  
12.​Rice 
13.​Macaroni and cheese 
14.​Instant Potatoes 
15.​Granola Bars 
16.​Cake or Cookie Mixes 
17.​Seasoning Mixes (Taco, Italian, or Chili) 
18.​Baby Food 
19.​Canned Corn 

 

 
 
Accepted donations are not limited to this list; these are just some of the more needed donations. Thank you for 
your participation in this community service collaboration. For more information about Kitscoty Community 
Meals, please visit the Kitscoty Hall facebook page. Both schools will also have information regarding our Food 
Drive on our social media pages.  
 
Thank you for your commitment to building community.  
 
Kitscoty Schools & Kitscoty Community Meals 
 

 


